
From: louise Walters  

Sent: Friday, October 27, 2023 10:34 PM 

To: northinfo; Timothy Peterson; Grant Scott; Alex Allen 

Cc: Christiane Brown;  

Subject: Acting together 2Bees or not 2Bees 

 

Sirs,  

A substantial number of Hornby Island residents take issue with proceedings 
by Island Trust with regard to the Rogers tower application.  

Acting together for a fair, transparent, democratic process to our island we 
urge you to return the Dec. LTC meeting and all subsequent bi-monthly 

venues to be held in a live public forum, with optional Zoom coverage for 
those who prefer it. 

 

It is strongly recommended that the Rogers tower application be thrown out 
for Brian Gregg's underhanded dealings, along with Island Trust's active 
complicity. 

 

A moratorium must be placed immediately on all further cell tower 
applications here until the stricter Hornby Model Antenna siting Strategy ( 

quietly scrapped by ex-planner Heather Kauer at the Sept 8th, 2022 LTC) be 
further revised and adopted to prohibit cell towers on Hornby Island. 

  

I, personally, do not wish to promote Roger's "strategic vision" of Canada-
wide 5G saturation. I believe Island Trust's mandate is to protect us in our 
natural environment, not to sell us out to the highest bidder. 

 

Please pay serious attention to these recommendations. 



Sincerely, 

Louise Walters 


